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Executive Meetings in Iran 
 

 From May 21 to 27, 2016, Mr. Nakai, CEO of JCCP, visited National Iranian Oil 
Refining and Distribution Company (NIORDC), Ministry of Petroleum of Iran, and other 
places. 
 These visits were made in conjunction with holding JCCP seminar, “CPO-1-16, Safety 
and Maintenance Management in the refineries”, in NIORDC. 
 
 
1.Visit to National Iranian Oil Refining and Distribution Company（NIORDC） 
 Mr. Nakai visited NIORDC head office in Tehran on May 23 and had a meeting with 
Mr. Abbas Kazemi, Deputy Petroleum Minister & NIORDC President, and other 
members. 
 Mr. Abbas Kazemi made a speech giving his appreciation for the visit and holding a 
seminar, and Mr. Nakai explained the outline of JCCP Training Programs 
They exchanged information regarding situations of their refineries and expectations for 
JCCP Programs. 
 

  Meeting with Mr. Abbas Kazemi, Deputy Petroleum Minister & NIORDC President 
 
 
2. Visit to Ministry of Petroleum of Iran 
 Mr. Nakai visited Ministry of Petroleum of Iran in Tehran on May 24 and had a meeting 
with Mr. Amir H.Zamaninia, Ministry of Petroleum Deputy Minister for Commerce & 
International Affairs, and other members. 
 Mr. Nakai talked about the outline of JCCP, its Training Programs, the purpose of the 
visit, and the overview of the seminar. 
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 They exchanged information regarding a situation of Iranian oil industry, and the 
details of JCCP Programs. 
 Mr. Amir H.Zamaninia showed a great interest in JCCP Training Programs, especially 
human resource development and petroleum marketing since they had been promoting 
the education for young leaders in the Ministry. 

 Meeting with Mr. Amir H.Zamaninia, Ministry of Petroleum Deputy Minister for 
Commerce & International Affairs 

 
 
3.Visit to Esfahan Oil Refining Company（EORC） 
 Mr. Nakai visited Esfahan Oil Refining Company in Esfahan. He received explanations 
of the outline of the facility and visited a control room of gasoline producing section, a 
machine shop, and other places. 
 

Visit to EORC 


